## IEEE P802.3bm Task Force Informal Communication

Source: IEEE P802.3bm Task Force<sup>1</sup>

Pete Anslow

To: Nathan Tracy OIF Technical Committee Chair

<u>liaisons@oiforum.com</u>

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

p.nikolich@ieee.org

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

adam.healey@avagotech.com

CC:

Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

panslow@ciena.com

David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

dlaw@hp.com

From: Daniel Dove Chair, IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force

dan dove@ieee.org

Subject: Informal Communication, Latest Draft of IEEE P802.3bm

Approval: Agreed to in IEEE P802.3bm Task Force meeting, San Diego, 15th July 2014

Dear Nathan,

The IEEE P802.3bm Task Force would like to thank the OIF for its liaison letters and accompanying draft documents.

Recently, the Task Force completed its first sponsor ballot cycle. Our latest draft is attached which has been updated based upon comments received during that ballot circulation.

We appreciate your cooperation in past efforts and look forward to continued dialogue with the OIF.

Sincerely,

**Daniel Dove** 

Chair, IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force

\_

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> This document solely represents the views of the IEEE P802.3bm Task Force, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, IEEE 802 or IEEE 802.3 Working Group.